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Dear parents/guardians 

On behalf of the Friends of St. Francis’ PS, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your overwhelming support and generosity at our recent Summer Fair. It was a lovely 

evening, and the rain didn’t stop you coming out. We are delighted to announce that we 

raised £3500 for the school and our children. Some of this money will be used to purchase 

new desktop computers for the school which will enhance the educational experience for 

our students. 

 

We would also like to thank all the volunteers who dedicated their time and effort to make 

the summer fair a great success. Your dedication and hard work created an enjoyable and 

memorable event for everyone involved. We are proud to be part of such a caring and 

engaged community. 

 

 

With heartfelt appreciation  

Sarah & Majella 

Sarah Bell & Majella Cunningham 

Joint Chairpersons 

Friends of St. Francis 

 

 

           


